

FEB 1 5 2007

Thank you

Dear Family and Friends,

I hope that you had a joyous holiday season and a great start to the New Year. I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for the support you have shown me over the years. My recent re-election to the Santa Clara City Council would not have been possible without your generous support.

Over the past several months, I have been asked by numerous community leaders and elected officials to consider running for California's 22<sup>nd</sup> Assembly District seat, which will be vacated by Assemblymember Sally Lieber next year. After careful consideration and consultation with my family, I am excited to announce my candidacy for the State Assembly.

My five years of public service on the Santa Clara City Council has been a humbling and rewarding experience. I am proud to be part of a team that continues to strive in making Santa Clara a great place to live, work, play and raise a family. Now, I want to bring that same consensus-building leadership to Sacramento. I want to ensure that California leads the nation in technological innovation, education, the environment, healthcare, and overall quality of life. I also want to ensure that decision-making in Sacramento is guided by principles—not politics.

I am thrilled that my 10 year teaching experience at Santa Clara High School and my service to the Santa Clara City Council have helped garner critical early support. Many elected officials have honored me with their early endorsement. I have also received the support of a number of our educational, public safety and community leaders. Your endorsement would mean a great to our campaign. I would be honored to have your support!

As you know, when it comes to political campaigns, early money is the driving force to victory. Your early financial investment will allow us to build a strong campaign that will be victorious on Election Day. Please consider contributing today, so that we can ensure that California's future remains bright and prosperous.

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we can ensure that our school children, working families, and senior citizens will have an effective voice in the California State Assembly. I look forward to the months ahead and hope that you can join me on the campaign trail.

Sincerely,

Dominic Caserta

Moon

Santa Clara City Councilmember, seat #2 and Candidate for the 22<sup>nd</sup> Assembly District



Dear /VLAI 483

2000 Thank you so much for your contribution of \$ to my campaign for the State Assembly, District 22. Your contribution will help me communicate my message of positive leadership with voters.

I am committed to being victorious. In order to do that, I need your continued support! If you would like to volunteer anytime between now and the election, please contact my campaign headquarters at 408-241-2322, visit my website at www.dominiccaserta.com, and/or email me at dominic@dominiccaserta.com. Moreover, if you have any suggestions and ideas about our campaign, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Dominic Caserta Councilmember

City of Santa Clara, seat #2

Candidate, State Assembly, District 22

Union Yes! Houx a, see a m

He 311+! - Dom ()

PS: Please spread the word to your friends and associates to remind them of this important race.